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Comments: I agree with the proposal by USDA Forest Service to withdraw 20,000 + acres (even more would be

better) of NFS lands from mining, settlement, leasing and sale for  at least  20 years in the Pactola and Rapid

Creek watershed. Clean water is one of our greatest resources and will become even more valuable as years go

on. We must  take measures now to prevent further contamination of this area and jeopardizing clean water

resources for future generations.      Evelyn Provell  6/20/23


